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The Embassy of the Republic of
Kazakhstan presents its compliments to the
Seoul Metropolitan Government and has the
honour to forward an invitation letter from the
Mayor of Astana city and the Head of the
International  Secretariat of G-Global for
H.E. Mr. Park Won-soon, the Mayor of Seoul
city.

The Embassy avails itself of this
opportunity to renew the assurances of its
highest consideration.

May 28", 2018
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G-GLOBAL
Ne 02/23 Mr. Park Won-soon

25/April/18
Mayor of Seoul City

Dear Mr. Park Won-soon!

On behalf of the Mayor's office of Astana and the International Secretariat of
G-Global, we are pleased to invite you to participate in the International High-
Level Conference “Global Silk Road” (hereinafter — GSR), which will be held
during the 20th anniversary of Astana, the capital of Kazakhstan, on July 2-3,
2018.

This conference will unite the celebration of the anniversary of Astana and
the 5th anniversary of the Initiative of the President Xi Jinping “One Belt, One
Road, first announced in autumn 2013 in Kazakhstan.

Leaders of world business, financial institutions, state and scientific
figures, representatives of non-governmental and international
organizations, mass media from more than 60 countries along the Great
Silk Road will take part in the GSR.

The GSR program will include topics on the global challenges facing the Silk
Road countries, key issues of the digitalization of the Silk Road of the 21st century
and new format for organizing international business cooperation, scientific and
expert support for the One Belt, One Road Project.

A number of important events will be held within GSR dedicated to business
development and innovation, one of the main of them will be the Forum of the
Silk Road Cities Mayors, during which the objectives and goals facing the
countries of the Silk Road will be considered in detail, as well as new business
opportunities opening on the Eurasian continent.

The events will be organized by the Mayor's office of Astana, Astana
International Financial Center, International Secretariat of G-Global, International
Academy of Sciences of the Silk Road, International Chamber of Commerce and
Industry of the Silk Road.



We are confident that GSR 2018 will become one of the key events in the
calendar of the global business community.

For preliminary registration, as well as for all questions, please contact
Yessekenova Zhanetta gglobal.org@gmail.com, +7 7172 701845 (Kazakhstan,
GMT + 6).

We look forward to your participation!

Mayor of Astana city { ap A. Isekeshev

Sincerely yours,
The Head of the International S. Nugerbekov
Secretariat of G-Global



